
From: GRAY, James [mailto:JamesGrayMP@parliament.uk]  
Sent: 15 July 2020 16:12 
To: ChairofBoard <ChairofBoard@wiltshiremusicconnect.org.uk> 
Subject: RE: Music Education in North Wilts 
 
Dear Tony,  
 
Thank you very much for your email and for writing to me to stress the importance of music 
education and their #DontDropMusic campaign. I do understand what an impact music can have on 
children’s education and I was very interested to hear of the wonderful work that you did last year.  
 
I will certainly write to both the DfE and the DCMS to highlight your campaign and make sure the 
Government are aware of the issues you have raised. I will let you know as soon as I have received a 
response.  
 
Best,  
 
James  
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